
 

 

HOLLIS RECREATION COMMISSION 
 

January 9, 2019 
 

 
Attendees:  Jason Bridgeo, Kyle Gillis, Dave Belanger, Jake Balfour, 
Stephanie Stack, Riley O’Brien, Robbin Dunn 
 
HBHS Fields:  An engineer mapped where the rec. field could fit near the 
HB turf field.  They mapped out two locations.  Need to find a water source 
for irrigation to see which location makes more sense.   
 
MOTION by Stephanie Stack to call Skillings for a feasibility study to find a 
water source for potential rec. field location at HBHS, not to exceed 
$1,500.00, 2nd by Riley O’Brien 
APPROVED 
 
There are currently two applicants for the rec. director position. 
 
Discussed moving rec. programs forward and marketing programs to town 
residents.   
 
MOTION by Jake Balfour to close the meeting at 8:09pm, 2nd by Jason 
Bridgeo 
APPROVED 
 
Submitted by Robbin Dunn 


